
 
 
 
 

Press Release 

American Aerospace Controls, Inc. receives  
Gold Boeing Performance Excellence Award 

Farmingdale, NY – September 15, 2020. American Aerospace Controls Inc. (AAC) 
today announced that it has received the Boeing Performance Excellence Award for 
2019. The Boeing Company issues the award annually to recognize suppliers who have 
achieved superior performance in terms of on-time delivery and quality. AAC maintained 
a Gold composite performance rating for each month of the 12-month performance 
period, from October 2018 to September 2019. This is the tenth year in a row that AAC 
has been recognized for superior performance. 
 
This year, Boeing recognized 62 suppliers who achieved the Gold level Boeing 
Performance Excellence Award. However, only a small handful of companies have 
received the award ten years in a row. 
 
Kevin McBrien, AAC’s Vice President, said that “We value our customers’ trust in our 
quality and performance and thank Boeing for their acknowledgement of our success.” 
AAC supplies current sensors to Boeing for use in aircraft electrical power distribution 
systems, notably the CH-47 Chinook helicopter. 
 
About AAC 
AAC has 55 years of experience designing and manufacturing high-reliability voltage 
and current sensors for harsh environments. AAC sensors are in use in a variety of 
aerospace and defense platforms (from nuclear submarines to satellites and everything 
in between), electrical power generation and distribution systems, rail and light rail 
rolling stock and a variety of industrial applications. Further information can be found on 
their website: https://www.a-a-c.com. 
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